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Oregon’s mail in voting system should be used by the entire nation. Voters receive a 

voter’s pamphlet before the election with information about every candidate and issue 

on the ballot. This allows voters to make an informed decision and have time to 

consider before they vote. This is true democracy. 

Attempts to take this away from the people is an attempt to undermine our 

democracy. 


